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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

         

 

 

 

 

They say time flies when you are having fun!  It was lovely to see so many 

parents/carers at the ‘Meet the Teacher’, we hope that you found the 

information useful.  We are currently updating our school website – watch 

this space for this exciting development and new look.  Take care and 

have a lovely weekend. Mr. Wilkinson 

Book Fair – Monday 9th October (after 

school) until Monday 16th October 

The Book Fair will be on from Monday 9th 

October (after school) until Monday 16th 

October. 

 

It will be open in the morning from 

8:30am – 8:45am for Junior School 

children only and from 3:30pm – 3:45pm 

for children and their families. 

 

As well as books, there will also be small 

pieces of stationery to buy.  

 

Parents/Carers will be able to pay for 

books either with cash or a debit/credit 

card.  

 

As a school we receive commission on the 

amount of books we sell to invest in new 

texts, so your support is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 
Sport 

On Wednesday it was the start of 

the school football season.  Well done 

to the ‘A’ team who won both of their 

opening fixtures. It was great to see 

their team work and the way they 

encouraged each other. 

Meet the Teacher 

If you were unable to make the meeting on Tuesday, 

there is a copy of each year group’s presentation on 

the website: 

Letters Home | Victoria Park Junior School 

(victoriaparkschool.co.uk) 

There is also a guide to the VPJS Reading Record. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Zones of Regulation –  

Parent/Carer Sessions 

 

A letter was sent out yesterday inviting 

parents/carers to a free session on Wednesday 18th 

October at either 3:45pm or 5:00pm. 

 

There is more information at: 
zones-of-regulation-parent-and-carer-sessions-oct-23.pdf 
(primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com) 
 

If you will be attending either of the sessions, please 

indicate by confirming your attendance on ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 

Vocabulary Day – Friday 13th October 

On Friday 13th October, we will be celebrating the 

wonderfulness of words. 

We would like the children to come to school 

displaying their amazing word.  They will also need to 

learn the definition for the word.  There is more 

information and ideas on the letter: vocabulary-day-

october-2023.pdf (primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com) 
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